RE: In the Matter of Cutting Edge Complaint

Gross, Louise C <gross.louise@epa.gov>
Mon 7/8/2024 2:17 PM
To:Paul Sarratori <paul@sarratorilaw.com>

Cc:Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his) <Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>

Paul:

We are disappointed that it has taken this long for Cutting Edge to find new counsel, and hope that this does not demonstrate a lack of
seriousness on your client’s part.

In the interest of providing an opportunity for the parties to engage in meaningful settlement negotiations, however, Region 5 does not intend to
oppose this motion.

Louise C. Gross

Associate Regional Counsel
U.S. EPA, Region 5 (C-14J)
77 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 886-6844

From: Paul Sarratori <paul@sarratorilaw.com>

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 1:13 PM

To: Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his) <Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>; Gross, Louise C <gross.louise@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: In the Matter of Cutting Edge Complaint

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open attachments or click on
provided links.

Andrew and Lousie:

Cutting Edge has finally been able to identify new counsel. Their first option fell through and new counsel was unable to meet until today, which is
the deadline to file an answer. Therefore, | am seeking an additional two week extension for new counsel to get on board and file their answer.
Do you have any objection? | will be filing the motion shortly and will indicate that | have reached out for your position. Please advise at your
earliest convenience your position.

Thank you.

Paul Sarratori

Mesenbourg & Sarratori Law Offices, P.A.
2601 Coon Rapids Blvd.

Coon Rapids, MN 55433

Office: (763)_754-5555 (voice only)

This e-mail is intended to be read only by the intended recipient. This e-mail may be legally privileged or protected from disclosure by law. If you
are not the intended recipient, any dissemination of this e-mail or any attachments is strictly prohibited, and you should refrain from reading this e-
mail or examining any attachments. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and any
attachments. Thank you.

From: Paul Sarratori

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 8:43 AM

To: Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his) <Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>; Gross, Louise C <gross.louise@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: In the Matter of Cutting Edge Complaint

Andrew:
Do you have any objection to the request for an extension of time. Looking for 30 days.

Thank you.



